
Good Morning 

Thank you for your e-mail. 

We will remove all your sites from the Local Plan preparation and they are now not considered available as 
potential development sites. 

For clarification, could you provide an indication of location please? 

Thanks in advance. 

Best Wishes, 

Planning Policy & Programmes Team. 

-----Original Message-----

Subject: Re: Removal of plans 

I have tried to phone numerous times,please confirm the plans submitted before 29th September 2017 have now 
been withdrawn from the call for sites warrington plan, in the name of  and includes 3 separate 
fields. 

> 
> 
> Mr 
> I wish to withdraw all three of my applications under  from the process for call for sites 
under consultation exercise forthwith. 
> Yours 




